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Forty new continuing care living spaces will help Camrose seniors remain close to family and friends and in their community.
Government is investing $5.2 million to redevelop the existing Stoney Creek Lodge to accommodate the new living spaces. Two ministries, Seniors and Housing and Health, work together to identify communities where existing seniors lodges can be redeveloped to incorporate continuing care.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The project is a partnership with government and Alberta Health Services (AHS), the Camrose and Area Lodge Authority and the Bethany Group. The Bethany Group will operate the facility and partner with AHS to provide the health services.
Construction is expected to begin later this year and create 38 jobs.
“It is so important that seniors receive the supports they need to remain in their community of choice. Our government is proud to invest in this project that will bring more continuing care services to seniors in Camrose and area, and we are grateful for the support of our partners. I am also pleased to see that this project will create jobs and help our economy grow while getting Albertans back to work.”
Josephine Pon, Minister of Seniors and Housing 
“This project is part of our government’s commitment to increase access to continuing care quickly and cost-effectively. Adding spaces to existing seniors lodges is a common-sense solution that comes from strong partnerships between government and community agencies. I’m thrilled that more seniors in the Camrose area will be able to access the care they need in their own community.”
Tyler Shandro, Minister of Health 
“We are appreciative to the Government of Alberta for its contribution to the care of seniors in our community. The Stoney Creek Lodge has a long history of excellent service for seniors and this refurbishment project will improve the quality of life for many more in the Camrose region.”
Norm Mayer, mayor, City of Camrose 
“We are delighted that the Stoney Creek facility gets a new lease on life and will continue to serve those in Camrose and surrounding area. The Camrose and Area Lodge Authority looks forward to seeing the development of this project.”
Max Lindstrand, chair, Camrose and Area Lodge Authority 
“The addition of 40 beds for designated supportive living is a welcome one, serving both the needs of residents and creating new jobs for its ongoing operation. As the community and surrounding area changes so does its needs, and the redevelopment of an existing building to support the residents of Camrose and the county makes sense.”
Odell Olson, chair, the Bethany Group 
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